
Welcome to the 3rd Edition of our Wellbeing Newsletter! 

Last term in PSHE, we focused on our ‘dreams and goals’. We  looked at what we want 

to achieve and made plans on how to how to make this happen! We 

also discussed how we learn best and how to find help if we need it. 

Last terms learning fitted in perfectly with Children’s Mental Health week, this years theme was 

‘know yourself, grow yourself’. We learnt how important it is for us to understand what helps us 

to grow and develop our skills. We discussed that sometimes achieving our goal is not easy, but 

that doesn’t mean that we should feel sad or worried and how we can turn this into a positive learning experi-

ence. For more information, please visit: www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk 

This term, our PSHE learning is all about ‘Healthy me’. This term we will focus on everything that can help us to 

have healthier bodies and minds .  

In our after school mindfulness club, we have been looking at different ways in which we can deal with our emo-

tions. This term the children have enjoyed yoga, colouring and circle time discussion activities. We have also been 

practicing some mindful breathing techniques. These are two of our favourites for you to try at home! 

 

 

 

Issue 3 

How can you support your child’s wellbeing?  

 

 

        Please look at the school website for further  

        information on how we support our school  

        community.  

 

www.stone.kent.sch.uk/curriculum/mental-health-and

-wellbeing/ 


